
 

“The Comeback Is Always Greater Than The Setback”… 

Saddle Brook Spirit Leaders, our town’s competitive cheerleading program, is back for the 
2021-2022 season.  

Our program's hard-working and dedicated athletes (Kindergarten - 8th Grade) represent 
our community with pride and confidence. They practice multiple times each week to 
perfect their athleticism during a season that runs about 38 weeks (July through March), 
compete at high-level competitions each weekend during the winter months, all 
culminating in a National competition weekend outside of New Jersey.  

Our cheerleaders are part of a long-standing, winning tradition with countless local, state, 
regional and NATIONAL titles. Many girls remain with the program until they go on to 
High School, and there are multiple families with more than one sibling in the program. 

REGISTRATION IS ONLINE THIS YEAR! 

VISIT OUR NEW WEBSITE at https://sbsl.teampages.com to learn more about the 
program, or to register. 

 

QUESTIONS? Contact SBSL Commissioner, Candi Calderone by email at 
sbslcompcheer@gmail.com. 

 

Looking forward to returning to the mats for the 2021-2022 season…more to come!* 

 

 

THIS PROGRAM IS NOT RUN BY THE SADDLE BROOK BOARD OF EDUCATION 
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